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This week is full of celebrations and thank yous! A
huge shout out to our parent and family
volunteers! We had a number of field trips this
week, and they could not have happened without
your assistance. Thank you for supporting our
staff and students!

We’ve got another volunteer opportunity coming
up. On Tuesday, October 10th our juniors and
seniors will be going to a College and Career Fair
at UAA. If you are interested in chaperoning this
field trip, please contact Mrs. Cunningham
(cunningham_meghan@asdk12.org). 

I’d also like to thank staff, students, and families
for successfully completing our first ALICE Drill of
the school year. These drills are important and
serious, and often raise a range of emotions and
feelings. I encourage you to debrief the drill with
your child, and please send any questions or
concerns to me. We will have two additional  
ALICE Drills over the course of the school year.

Through donor’s choose, Highland staff have
received full funding on a variety of projects and
resources to support student growth and
learning. From color printers to art supplies, PE
mats to social emotional supports and reading
materials, we are appreciative for the support!

Have a wonderful weekend!

-Ms. Crosby, Principal
crosby_nicole@asdk12.org

Progress Reports

and Student-Led

Conferences

Quarter one ends on Thursday,
October 20th. Please mark your
calendars for Student-Led
Conferences on Thursday, October
26th. All conferences will be
scheduled with your child’s advisor
and will include a progress report
with feedback and comments from
all of their teachers. Be on the
lookout for communication in the
next few weeks to schedule your
child’s individual time slot. 

If you would like to request an
academic progress check, please
reach out to your child’s advisor or
directly to their content teacher.

I M P O R T A N T  D A T E S  I N  O C T O B E R

Highland Families,

BUILDING HOURS

7:30-3:00 
(EARLY RELEASE WEDNESDAY @ 1:30)
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October 9th - Indigenous Peoples’ Day
(NO SCHOOL)
October 16th - Picture Retakes
October 19th - Great Alaska Shakeout
October 20th - Last Day of the
Quarter, Student Release Grading Day
(NO SCHOOL)
October 25th - Student Half-Day
(student release @ 11:00)
October 26th - Student Half-Day
(student release @ 11:00)
October 26th - Student Led
Conferences (12:00-7:00)
October 27th - Student Release
Professional Development Day (NO
SCHOOL)

W A N T  T O  R E C O G N I Z E  A  S T A F F  M E M B E R ?

Is there a staff member going above and
beyond to support your child? Consider
recognizing their hard work by submitting a
Spotlight to the Anchorage School District.

https://www.asdk12.org/highlandacademy
https://www.asdk12.org/Page/13267

